

Příbram, 12.11.2021

Dear suppliers,

we would like to inform you that due to the planned inventories in our company, the purchase of all waste and raw materials will be stopped

on 30. 11. - 1. 12. 2021 as follows:

purchase will be stopped 29. 11.2021 at 20:00

and restarted 1. 12. 2021 at 12:00 p.m.

We will not accept any deliveries at this time.

In case of questions or other information please contact us contact us at the emails below.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Ing. Karel Oliva, Ph.D. Lead Recycling Division Director

purchasing department:

Ing. Zdeňka Štochlová DiS. Marcela Šišková p. Michal Henken

stochlova @kovopb.cz siskova @kovopb.cz henken @kovopb.cz